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Sue Monette

From: Eileen Rose <eileenturek@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, February 1, 2022 9:25 PM
To: Chad Centola
Subject: Waste connections

[EXTERNAL EMAIL]  

Me again, well after doing a little digging I see waste connections has at some point acquired cascade disposal 
and now it seems they are looking to line their pockets providing a service that is useless to most of us in rural 
communities.  
 
I'll give you a thousand dollars if you can fit ALL my yard debris for one year in one of your cans every 
week/semi weekly, and as I understand this cost is bundled with our garbage pick up. 
 
You know this is why people are turning on government and big business. 
Your stealing our money to build small empires and you know that  tying everything together makes it 
mandatory. 
Shaking my head.  
 
Eileen Turek 

 You don't often get email from eileenturek@gmail.com. Learn why this is important  


